
ATU’S Kayaking/Canoeing Club works alongside Canoeing Ireland, in which we follow, and 

respect guidelines set in place by the organisation. Regarding Covid-19 the organisation 

offers guidance to our members and clubs on what the Governments plan means for paddle 

sports. We want to encourage members to use a sensible approach when it comes to 

engaging in activities on the water, to protect the health of all involved. 

Current Covid-19 guidelines – 

• No Capacity restrictions for indoor training. 

• No restrictions to event participants. 

• Masks must still be worn in settings where they are still compulsory. 

• Continue to focus on good hygiene practices. 

 

 

 


